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Site compound on Fox Valley Road is moving 
 

March 2021 

The site compound for the Pacific Highway intersection upgrade between Turramurra and Wahroonga is 
moving from 100-102 Fox Valley Road to Pearce’s Corner at 1 Pacific Highway and 2-12 Pennant Hills 
Road, Wahroonga, from Monday 12 April 2021. 

When we started work on this project in October 2020, Pearce’s Corner wasn’t available. At that time, 100-
102 Fox Valley Road was the best option for the site compound. However, following further investigations, 
we have been able to secure use of Pearce’s Corner and will be moving our site compound there. We will 
use Pearce’s Corner until the completion of the project in late 2022. 
  
While we are establishing the site compound at Pearce’s Corner, we will continue using the site compound 
on Fox Valley Road. We will progressively move to the Pearce’s Corner after it’s established. This means 
we will continue to have a presence at and use the Fox Valley Road site compound, but this will decrease, 
as we start using Pearce’s Corner more.  
 
We expect to vacate the Fox Valley Road site compound by the end of June 2021. 
 
We would like to thank you for your patience and understanding while we are using the Fox 
Valley Road site compound.  
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Contact us 

If you have any questions about this move, please contact our delivery partner Ward Civil on 1800 897 841 
or 

For more information about our project, visit nswroads.work/t2w 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

mailto:projects@wardcivil.com.au

